
NSW Chapter Chair Report 2015 
2015 has been a quiet year for the NSW Chapter, with a total of two meetings.  The NSW Executive 
took over the role of National Executive.  Attendance at NSW Chapter meetings has been primarily 
members from Art Gallery of NSW, National Institute of Dramatic Art (NIDA), TAFE Sydney Institute 
Design Centre Enmore and National Art School.  
 
Despite attempts to advertise meetings more widely – through both the TAFE and Unilinc networks, 
and emails to various individuals at art based libraries and other organisations, attendance at 
meetings and membership numbers remain low.  
 
NSW Executive 
Elizabeth Little continued as Chair, Barbara Rendall as Secretary and Steven Miller as Treasurer.  
Chapter Meetings  
 
We have held two Chapter meetings. One was held on 18 June 2015, at the National Art School; 
Deborah Beck (NAS Archivist) took us on a tour of the new Archive and Collections space. 
 Our final meeting, in December 2015, will also include our AGM. This will be held at the Joanna and 
Edmund Capon Research Library, Art Gallery of NSW and will include a visit to the exhibition The 
Greats: masterpieces from the National Galleries of Scotland. 
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